
From: Weston Beseda [mailto:captbeseda@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 9:26 AM 
To: Renissa Garza‐Montalvo 
Cc: Ratna Pottumuthu 
Subject: Wastewater Acreage Fee Exemption Request 

 
 
Mrs. Garza Montalvo, 
 
This email is in response to our phone conversation/email correspondence on 
November 22, 2016. The email is an official request to have the waste water acreage fee 
removed from my list of fee necessary to have my replat complete. I believe a request 
was originally started by Voss Engineering.  I am making this request because there is 
currently zero access to waste water services in the area where my property is. I will be 
on septic system on this property. The closest tie in to waste water is on Sandy Way 
approximately 300 ft from my nearest property line. Waste water to this area goes to 
Purdue Rd. In the email I have included a map of what I believe is the service map, as 
well as, a copy of my list or replat fees. I am not sure where to obtain further 
documentation that might be helpful. Additionally a replat was approved for 929 Don 
Patricio this year (2016), with the exact same situation, no access to city waste water, 
and needed to be on a septic system. This address is approximately 150 ft. from my 
property line.   
 
Additionally, I have been making attempts to relieve this issue with the city 
developmental services for several months. Per our conversation, I request a 90 day 
extension on the due date/deadline for my fee to be paid in full.  
 
Again, thank you for working with me on this project, you have been very helpful and 
patient.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Weston Beseda 
361-815-7246 
captbeseda@gmail.com 
Case No. 0616070-P032 (16-22000030) 
 


